
  WESTERN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL! MARCH 2, 2016

March 8
First Grade Spring 

Program 
7:00 pm 

High School Auditorium

March 10
Recycle Day

2:00-4:00 pm

March 15
Remember to Vote!

March 17
Spring Pictures

March 21-25
Spring Break

March 28
Return to School

NEWSLETTER
Class of 2029

Kindergarten registration for the Lexington Schools will be held at 
Central Elementary and Western Elementary on Thursday, March 10, 
2016 from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. and from 4:30 p.m. until 7:00 
p.m. and on Thursday, March 17, 2016 from 4:30 p.m. until 7:00 
p.m. In order to be eligible for kindergarten your child must be 5 years 
old on or before August 1, 2016. The following documentation is 
needed for kindergarten registration:

     1.  Immunization record  
     2.  Original birth certificate 
     3.  Social Security card
     4.  Legal papers (single, adoptive, foster family or name 

! !   change)
     5.  Proof of residence (rental, purchase agreement or 

! !  current utility bill)
     6.  Your driver's license
You will sign up for a kindergarten screening date and time when 

registration is completed

KROGER FUNDRAISER
It’s time to re-enroll for the new year of Kroger 
Community Rewards. If you have enrolled, you will 
need to re-enroll in the month of April in order to 
continue contributing to Western Elementary through 
the May 1, 2016 to April 30, 2017 year. For a member 
to re-enroll their card they simply go to 
www.krogercommunityrewards.com 
• Click “sign-in” 
• Put in their email address and password that they 

used to enroll their card. 
• Put in the group number or part of the name of the 

organization. 
• Choose the correct organization. 
• Click Enroll.  

If it’s the first time they are registering, the member will 
need to set up their account first. 
• For a member to enroll their card the simply go to 

www.krogercommunityrewards.com 
• Click “create an account” 
• Put in their email address and password. 

Confirm their password
• Enter plus card OR alt ID number
• Go to Community Rewards (near bottom) 
• Follow through the steps. (Name, address, etc.) 
• Put in the group number or part of the name of 

the organization. 
• Choose the correct organization. • Click Enroll. 

Requests
     Many are already looking ahead to the 2016-2017 school year.  In doing so, please be aware that we are unable 
to honor parental requests for children to have particular teachers.  Any concerns that might negatively affect the 
placement of a child must be brought to the building principal’s attention, in writing, no later than Monday, April 25th.
     Every effort is made to distribute the children among the classrooms fairly and heterogeneously.  We take into 
consideration many factors to help ensure that each and every student has the best possible educational placement and 
environment. 
     Please understand that our efforts are in doing the best that we can for all children.
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